

Crowmoor Primary School & Nursery
Crowmere Road
Shrewsbury
Shropshire
SY2 5JJ

Telephone: 01743 235549 Fax: 01743 243129

admin@crowmoorschool.co.uk www.crowmoorschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr A J Parkhurst JP Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Parkhurst School Business Manager: Miss H Cave



17th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have received guidance this week that states if you are in self-isolation your child is entitled to receive their Free School Meal, please note this does not include Universal Infant Free School Meals.

In order to follow self-isolation guidance, we will provide a packed lunch to those who have requested one. However, this must be collected by someone who isn't in your self-isolation bubble.

If your child is isolating and therefore off school you must contact the office by 10am on each day of isolation to order their packed lunch. The office will then inform you of the collection information.

If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Miss H Cave School Business Manager













































